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Tenants need and deserve as much time as possible to prepare for eviction and this 

reduction is unacceptable. Reducing the amount of notice given from 90 days to 59 

will adversely impact tenants in Portland and you should oppose any and all efforts to 

do this. If your goal as a committee is to prevent homelessness, then you must 

oppose this bill. 

Thank you for your time and I hope I can count on you to do the right thing  


